
 

 
 

BRAINways WINTER CAMPS 
NOMINATION LETTER 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

……………………………………was nominated, and is invited to participate in a  

BRAINways WINTER CAMP program for Gifted and Talented students,  

to be held at ………………………………………………………………  

on the dates ………………………………, at the times………………………….. 

 

The program being offered is ……………………………………….. 

The enclosed brochures provide information about the specific program your child has 

been invited to attend. 

 

If you are interested in your child participating in the program, please complete the 

online enrolment as soon as possible. Please note that, in the new online enrolment 

system, the reservation of places is no longer possible. 

 

Places in the programs are offered to students in all Perth schools, and it is likely to fill 

very quickly, hence the need to complete the enrolment as soon as possible.  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely. 

 

 

Principal. 

 
 
 


